
 
 

To:      Operations & Scheduling Committee  Date:  January 6, 2012   
From:  Laramie Bowron, Manager of Planning and Marketing 
Reviewed By:  
 

 
SUBJECT:  PUBLIC HEARING – RT. 622 

 
 

SUMMARY OF ISSUES:  CCCTA staff is proposing to change its Route 622, 
which operates one run per day on school days only. 
This proposal re-routes and adds a bus stop on the 622 
to serve Tahiti Dr. rather than staying on Crow Canyon 
Rd. The new stop would be located on Tahiti Dr. north 
of Bahama Ct. and would be served around 3:15pm on 
school days.  

 
Currently those seeking to access this 
neighborhood would have to walk long distances 
in unsafe conditions. The two nearest stops, 
highlighted on the map in attachment A, are 
located at Alcosta Blvd. @ Woodland Dr. and 
Crow Canyon Rd. @ Canyon Crest Dr. Both 
CCCTA and the City of San Ramon support this 
change. 

 
This proposal requires a public hearing, per 
CCCTA policy, as it would add service to a 
previously un-served street.  A public hearing 
has been tentatively scheduled, pending 
authorization from the O&S Committee, to 
present the changes and obtain public comment. 
The hearing would take place on Wednesday 
January 11, 2012 at the San Ramon Community 
Center (Alcosta Room) at 5:30pm. 
 
This routing change, if supported, would go into 
effect March 18, 2012. 
 

ACTION REQUESTED:                 Authorize a public hearing for the service change as 
indicated above. No action from the full Board is 
required. 

 
 

ATTACHMENTS:                           Attachment A: Map of proposed change. 
 

 



ATTACHMENT A 

 


